Wierzbowski, Kenneth

Subject: RE: Nice Job....

From: Matthew Herson <mjherson@me.com>
Date: January 17, 2013 at 11:25:59 AM EST
To: "Halstead, John" <halstead@brockport.edu>
Cc: Bob Cushman <rcushman@brockport.edu>
Subject: Re: Nice Job....

John,

I can't believe I forgot to include Bob and Ken! That is the problem when tech goes so well. We
only remember those guys when it goes bad!

The College is saving a great deal of expense being able to supply the tech, cameras and IT feeds
thanks to Bob and Ken. Am certain you are not paying them enough for what they do!

best,
MJ

MJ Herson

The Herson Group Ltd.
MJHerson@me.com
www.HersonGroup.com
Tel. 315-536-4568
Fax. 315-531-1872

OnJan 17, 2013, at 8:38 AM, "Halstead, John" <halstead@brockport.edu> wrote:

You’re welcome, MJ. | figured you were up early milking the cows (or having another coffee at
McDonalds) in Penn Yan. So what the heck.

| concur with you about the “wonderful results” and FUN time yesterday. You take care of both the
technical and the fun. Glad we are really first and not third—with the integrated event. Princeton and
Binghamton ought to be grateful to be in our midst!

As for the budget—oh well, worth an investment especially to garner another CASE award. Thanks for
mentioning the great staff—Rox’s and mine—a team effort. Many other kudos noted the “behind the
scenes people” who are worthy of attribution and praise so | am ccing them with the hope that Bob and
Ken will also be conveyed this message.

See you in PY someday—more likely summer!



John

John R. Halstead, PhD

President

The College at Brockport

State University of New York

350 New Campus Drive
Brockport, NY 14420-2914
Phone: 585.395.2361

E-mail: halstead@brockport.edu




